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          16th January, 2024 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are quickly approaching the Young Voices Concert (Tuesday 23rd January), here are a few 
key details that you need to know. 
 
Tickets 
Parent tickets were distributed at the end of last week – your child should have brought them 
home in an envelope. Please ensure that you bring these with you (printed copy) as without them 
you will be unable to enter. Any issues please let us know.  
 
Your child will need to take a rucksack packed with: 

• Plenty to drink, at least one large water bottle plus another drink. 

• 2 packed meals (one for lunch and one for tea). These should be things that children can 
easily eat whilst in the arena. 

• Snacks for throughout the day (no sweets please). 

• Please send all of the above in one bag. 

• A book to read (no electronic games, phones or iPads etc). 

• Please do not send children with any spending money. 
 
Clothing: 

- School trousers/skirt. 

- No tie. 

- A white t-shirt (Young Voices one if ordered or just a plain white t-shirt – it must not have 
any logos or print on). 

- School shoes (no trainers please). 

- A waterproof coat that fits in the rucksack. 
 
Travel arrangements and pick up: 
 
We will be leaving school shortly after break time. If your child takes travel sickness medication, 
please let Miss Anthony and Mrs O’Callaghan-James know any time implications and provide a 
dose for both the journey there and back. These will be administered an hour before the children 
leave and return back to school.  
 
The coach will arrive back at school between 10:30pm – 10:45 pm. Please arrive at school to 
collect your child slightly before this time so that pick up runs as smoothly as possible. If there are 
any changes to collection time, we will keep parents updated on our way back. 
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As we will be returning late, registration the next day (Wednesday 24th January) will be open until 
10:15am for children attending Young Voices. Children are more than welcome to arrive at school 
from 8:35am. However, all children must be in school by 10:15am. 
 
We are really looking forward to what will be an incredible event and experience for our children.  
 
Best wishes, 
 
Miss Anthony & Mrs O'Callaghan-James. 
 


